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Since 1982, she has been involved in different aspects of sorority life on Greek Row at the University of Arizona. 
Her life was blessed on January 3, 2011, when she became House Director to the many angels that have come 
through the doors of AZ Alpha. Hearing the girls laugh, listening to a girl that is homesick, and participating in 
the many interviews that girls need for journalism or their Spanish classes are some of her favorite moments. 
However, Esther is entering the next chapter – retiring in July to be close to her large family in Phoenix. She will 
be missed at AZ Alpha. Best wishes to you, Esther! 

“Together, we survived the 2019-2020 construction project, which included, a flood, early morning loud noises, 
no parking, the horrible skunk smell, and the PANDEMIC of 2020!! In any situation, there is something to learn. I 
have learned that humor, a positive outlook, and resiliency are key to making any situation better. Every  setback 
is a stepping stone to a step forward!”-Esther  

AZ Alpha Chapter and Individual Award Winners 
at the 39th Annual Order of Omega Greek Awards

University of Arizona •  Pi Beta Phi • Spring 2021 Newsletter

Outstanding House Director:  Esther Salcido-Agredano 

Issue Heather is a NM Beta, New Mexico State University. As a collegian she was Treasurer 
and a Rho Chi (Recruitment Counselor). “Most importantly to me, Pi Phi means 
sincere friendship. Both alumnae friends and the wonderful connections I’ve made 
with the collegians while being on AAC. Out of the all the volunteer roles I’ve held 
within Pi Phi, this one has been the most rewarding. I really enjoy watching a leader 
grow and succeed knowing that I had a small part in that.” - Heather

Outstanding Chapter Advisor:  Heather Miller ‘92 

Anna served as the Director of Service and Philanthropy last term. Anna continued 
to serve once she was sent home to Iowa during the Spring semester by helping 
friends and family with in-home care. During COVID, Anna organized 22 book 
recordings over the course of 12 weeks to share with multiple elementary schools 
through Champions Are Readers™. 

Outstanding Volunteer:  Anna Guidici ‘18 

During Stormmy Boettcher’s undergraduate years at UArizona, she served as Chapter 
President for Pi Beta Phi, successfully leading them to recognition as Chapter of the 
Year. Now in her first two years in the UArizona College of Pharmacy, Stormmy has 
achieved several milestones that are not typically reached by a young student. She 
has maintained a 4.0 GPA, has been extremely involved in student organizations, 
volunteered in her community, presented to medical professionals and even 
successfully applied to the Arizona Governor to make a proclamation. She has been 
able to take the skills she learned as an undergraduate Greek life member and use 
them to make a positive impact both inside and outside the University of Arizona. 

Order of Omega Young Alumni Award:   
Stormmy Bottecher ‘15 

AZ Alpha Wins Outstanding Community Service Award! 



As the end of the semester approaches, I would like to formally recognize the accomplishments that 
have been made by the AZ Alpha Chapter of Pi Beta Phi despite the ongoing hardship, turmoil, and 
uncertainty associated with the pandemic. Through the challenges we have faced, our Chapter has stood 
strong, working with earnest endeavor to exemplify the aims of our Fraternity. 

Integrity: Our chapter has demonstrated a consistent and uncompromised moral uprightness through 
our strict adherence to CDC guidelines over the last year; we were awarded the status of a Ready For You 
Emblem Business by Pima County for our excellence in this regard. 

Lifelong Commitment: We are so proud of past AZ Alpha Chapter President, Stormmy Boettecher, to 
have been presented with the Order of Omega Young Alumni Award this year! Additionally, our Director 
of Lifelong Commitment and Vice President of Member Experience are currently working to plan a week 
dedicated to our senior class at the conclusion of the semester. Our soon-to-be graduates’ dedication to 
and love for our chapter is undeniable, and while we are certainly disheartened to see them leave, we 
cannot wait to celebrate their achievements as AZ Alpha alumni..

Honor and Respect: The AZ Alpha Chapter stands in solidarity with the number of racist, xenophobic, 
and violent attacks on members of the AAPI and black communities within the last year. We intend 
to continue utilizing our platform and our voice by condemning these heinous acts, and providing 
educational resources and means of support for individuals affected by these blatant acts of 
discrimnation and injustice. To cultivate an environment dedicated to embracing diversity and promoting 
inclusivity, our Director of Diversity and Inclusion has presented on a bi-weekly basis on issues related to 
DEI, hosted Teleparties to allow our chapter members to watch films/documentaries that highlight these 
issues, and developed effective programming throughout the months of February and March for Black 
and Women’s History months, respectively. We are additionally proud to have formulated an official 
Diversity action plan, identifying ways in which we, both as a Chapter and as individuals, can be better 
enlightened on and take action against these inequalities. 

Personal and Intellectual Growth: In February of 2021, a member of AZ Alpha was awarded the 
Excellence in Leadership and Involvement Scholarship for her contributions both to Pi Beta Phi and to the 
Panhellenic community, at large. Among panhellenic chapters, AZ Alpha had the 4th highest all-member 
GPA (3.511 on a 4.000 scale) in Fall of 2020. Additionally, 104 members received a GPA of 4.0 in the same 
semester. Many of our graduating seniors have been accepted into prestigious graduate programs and 
employment opportunities; we are excited to see all that they accomplish in their future endeavors!

Philanthropic Service to Others: Our Chapter is proud to have been nominated for and to have received 
a number of awards for our excellence in philanthropic service to others. In February, a member of 
AZ Alpha was presented with the Outstanding Volunteer award, and we, as a chapter, received the 
Outstanding Community Service award. We were also proud, in the same month, to have been crowned 
“The Menstruation Master” for our contributions towards the Diaper Bank of Southern Arizona through 
our involvement in the Love Period Campaign. Many members have become involved in the community 
in the last year through volunteering at COVID Vaccine pods, the American Red Cross, and animal 
shelters, to name a few. We are excited to again be supporting Read>Lead>Achieve in April, as we will be 
hosting a virtual Pie a Pi Phi event that will raise funds to promote literacy initiatives and a life-long love 
of reading. 

Sincere Friendship: Despite the challenges that have come from living in a predominantly virtual world, 
AZ Alpha has been committed to maintaining member satisfaction and developing mechanisms by 
which members can continue to connect with one another through online modalities. We have started 
a Letter to a Sister program where members can send words of encouragement to their friends, and 
have organized virtual, and COVID-friendly in-person, sisterhood events, alike. We have been nominated 
for the Excellence in Member Experience Award for our efforts in this regard. We currently stand 341 
members strong, and have consistently maintained one of the highest retention rates on our campus, 
further evidencing the genuine friendships bound by wine and silver blue. 

Yours truly,
Taylor Gercone 
Chapter President
Pi Beta Phi - AZ Alpha 

AZ Alpha
Chapter House
Corporation
Spring 2021

Alumnae Advisory 
Committee:
AAC Chairman and Panhellenic 
Delegate 
Heather Miller ‘92, NM Beta

AAC Recruitment and Operations 
Kathi Kleinman ‘81, AZ Alpha

AAC Finance/Housing 
LaDonna Aronoff ‘83, AZ Alpha

AAC Risk Management
Bimi Huebner ‘80, NM Beta

AAC Member Experience 
Kaitlin D’Amico ‘14, CA Lambda

AAC Community Relations: 
Adrianna Amato ‘08, MO Alpha

Chapter House
Corporation:
Jo Stanford Alenson ‘69, MO Alpha 
Deb Lee McGovern ‘75, AZ Alpha
Sharon Reed ‘74, WY Alpha
Kim Ashby Rosborough ‘74, IA Zeta

AZ Alpha’s House 
Director:
Esther Salcido-Agredano

Dear Sisters,
President’s Report
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McKinley Severson is currently a sophomore studying Nutritional Sciences and 
minoring in Biochemistry. Upon graduating, she hopes to pursue either Dental 
or Pharmaceutical School to further develop her love for science and utilize her 
empathetic and enthusiastic personality in her career.
 
Outside of her academics, McKinley is a student employee at Campus 
Recreation and serves as a leader in the on-campus club, STUMO. She is looking 
forward to her internship at a dental office in the spring and has plans to study 
abroad during her junior year. Since joining the AZ Alpha chapter of Pi Beta Phi, 
McKinley has been heavily involved serving as Point of Arrow, Health Advocate, 
and a New Member Assistant before being elected to serve as the Director 
Fraternity Heritage for the coming year.
 
McKinley believes Pi Beta Phi develops confident women of intellect that value 
integrity and sincere friendship.  She states, “I consistently feel encouraged and 
inspired by the women of this chapter and will cherish my relationships with 
them for the rest of my life.” McKinley feels honored to be a part of Pi Beta Phi 
as it allows her to connect and share values with inspiring women throughout 
history. She is excited to further develop her chapter’s appreciation for tradition 
through her position and hopes to enrich members’ experience in both the 
collegiate setting and beyond. 

Osaso Ighodaro is currently a senior studying Finance and Economics in the 
Eller College of Management and minoring in Spanish and Sports Management. 
Upon graduating, she plans to move to New York City to pursue her career in 
investment banking at Morgan Stanley. 
 
Outside of her academics, Osaso is a professional development associate at the 
Eller College of Management and is also the Arizona campus director for the 
custom apparel company University Tees. She is the President of the Bobcats 
Senior Honorary as well as a member of the Wall Street Scholars Program. 
Since being initiated into the AZ Alpha Chapter of Pi Beta Phi, Osaso has been 
involved as a New Member Assistant for the class of 2018, served as the Apparel 
Chair for two years, and has been a member of the Leadership and Nominating 
Committee which is tasked with interviewing and selecting women to serve in 
leadership positions in the chapter. 
 
Osaso believes that Pi Beta Phi helps women to develop themselves personally 
and professionally by cultivating an encouraging environment based on helping 
each other succeed. She shared, “I have been introduced to so many academic, 
social, and professional opportunities because of the women in Pi Phi. I would 
not have found my career after graduation if it had not been for the mentorship 
of older women in Pi Phi.” Osaso hopes to continue to give her time and 
mentorship to current and future members of Pi Beta Phi in order to help them 
achieve their goals.

McKinley Severson ‘19

Osaso Ighodaro ‘17

Page 3

UNDERGRAD

AZ Alpha Chapter House Corporation
Spring 2021



Kendall Aliment Ostrow graduated from the University of Arizona in 2007 with a BA in Media Arts (now 
the College of Theater, Film, and Television) and a Minor in Art History. Since then, she has pursued 
her passion for entertainment and currently serves as the Head of Client Strategy for UTA IQ at leading 
global talent and entertainment company UTA.

Ever wonder what influences celebrities’ careers, including the entertainment projects they are 
involved in and their brand partnerships? Ostrow and her team are at the helm of it for their clients, 
delivering strategic insights grounded in data science and amplified by deep digital and social media 
expertise. Her work helps identify opportunities for celebrities, fuel negotiations, and expand their 
online audiences. Ostrow also works with her team to develop proprietary tools to help UTA identify 

emerging talent, drive thought leadership, and map talent and content performance.

Besides her work with clients, Ostrow oversees UTA’s relationships with social media platforms and global analytics providers. Ostrow 
hosts monthly “Socially Relevant” webinars to share this expertise with UTA staff, clients, managers, and the broader UTA community. 
This series provides clients and their teams with tactical tips to develop their personal brands and scale their audience.

Ostrow’s work has been recognized with industry honors, including Forbes’ 30 Under 30, AdAge’s 40 Under 40, Billboard’s Digital 
Power Players, and Variety’s Power of Women. Before joining UTA, Ostrow launched and built the social media presence for The Ellen 
DeGeneres Show, which earned her a Daytime Emmy nomination in 2010 and 2011 for “New Approaches – Daytime Entertainment.” 
After Ellen, Ostrow oversaw digital strategy initiatives for ID PR’s celebrity, corporate, startup, and non-profit clients. Her innovative 
work has been featured across media outlets, including Fast Company, Forbes, AdWeek, AdAge, BuzzFeed, Mashable, and TechCrunch. 

The UofA and Pi Phi were fundamental to shaping Ostrow’s life. Her classes laid the foundation of her career while being part of Pi 
Beta Phi shaped her character and sense of self. Ostrow says, “through interactions with my sisters, I gained a deeper understanding of 
community, accountability, and friendship, all of which I have prioritized throughout my career and personal life.”

Laura Robertson is a healthcare leader, innovator, and change agent who inspires those around her to 
achieve excellence. Robertson is CEO of Banner Desert Medical Center & Banner Children’s at Desert, 
which is the largest medical complex in Arizona with the busiest emergency department. Shortly after 
arriving as CEO, Robertson led the hospital’s transition to Level 1 Trauma status to better serve the growing 
adult and pediatric populations in the East Valley. Laura is also the CEO of Banner Ocotillo Medical Center, 
which recently opened in November of 2020. 

As hospital CEO, she is responsible for business development, strategic direction, and operational 
performance, leading more than 5,000 clinical and non-clinical employees, including physicians and 

volunteers. Robertson’s passion and focus are on providing exceptional patient care, building an industry-leading organization, and fulfilling 
Banner Health’s mission of “Making health care easier, so life can be better.” 

Robertson has been a leader and change agent in Banner Health for 25+ years. She began her career as a cardiac critical care nurse at Banner 
Good Samaritan Medical Center, now known as Banner University Medical Center Phoenix. 

Robertson graduated from the University of Arizona with a Bachelor’s degree in Nursing and earned an MBA in Healthcare Management 
from the University of Phoenix. She is a Fellow of the American College of Healthcare Executives (FACHE), serves on the Board of Governors 
for ACHE, and is active in the community serving volunteer organizations. 

Laura lives in Tempe, AZ with her husband, David, and they have three adult children who also live in Tempe. 

Kendall Ostrow ‘03

AZ Alpha Chapter House Corporation
Spring 2021

Laura Robertson ‘84
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Andrea Fisher ‘87
Andrea Fisher graduated from the University of Arizona with 
a Bachelor of Science degree with a major in Finance. She 
was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1987. Andrea works at HSBC 
Bank as their VP - HR Talent Development. As a dynamic and 
highly skilled strategic human resource professional with over 
20  years of experience, Andrea is an accomplished influencer 
with senior stakeholders as she guides them to develop, plan, 
and execute comprehensive senior strategies. 

Stacey Todd ’88
Stacey Todd was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1988. In 1991, 
she graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Business 
Administration and pursued a career as a corporate 
marketing and communications specialist with an expertise in 
managing communication objectives in a fast-paced business 
environment.  Today, Stacey resides in Phoenix, Arizona and 
works as a full-time Marketing Coordinator for Jones, Skelton, 
and Hochuli. 

Pam Govett ’90
Pam Govett was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1990 and graduated 
from the University of Arizona in 1993. She received her 
Bachelor of Science degree with a major in Ecology and 
Evolutionary Biology and a Minor in Physics, Calculus, and 
Chemistry. Today, Pam continues her career as a board-certified 
senior veterinarian in zoo, wildlife, and aquatic animal medicine 
at the Milwaukee County Zoo. 

Nicole Des Champs ‘11
As an alumna of the Pi Beta Phi chapter, class of 2015, Nicole  
Des Champs graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Public  
Health. While attending the University of Arizona, she received 
the Arizona Excellence Scholarship and studied abroad her 
Junior year in Copenhagen, Denmark. After graduating, Nicole 
attended USF where she received a Master of Public Health, 
Epidemiology and Maternal & Child Health.   Nicole currently 
resides in Rhode Island and works as a Senior Public Health 
Epidemiologist for the Rhode Island Department of Children, 
Youth, and Families.  

Dee Dee Grant ‘53
Dorothy Crookshanks Grant, also known as Dee Dee Grant, 
was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1953. She graduated from the 
University of Arizona in 1956 with a double major in Business 
Administration and Accounting. Dee Dee now works as a 
full time, live-in, 24/7 nurse for Caring Hearts Home, Health 
& Hospice. She currently resides in Utah and is a mother to 
three children, Charles, Timothy, and Douglas. 

Marcy Maler ’79
Marcy Maler was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1979. She went 
on to graduate in 1981 with a Bachelor of Social Science and 
a Bachelor of Fine Arts. Marcy still lives in Tucson, Arizona, 
and works for the Alzheimer’s Association as their education 
and care manager. 

Laura Wilson ’85
Laura Wilson was initiated into Pi Beta Phi in 1985. She  
completed her undergraduate education at the University of  
Arizona in 1988 with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Business  
Administration. Following graduation, she pursued a career 
as a sales and marketing director for Matthau Enterprises.  
Laura is also the current owner of a home decor/ boutique in  
Chesterfield, Missouri called the Marketplace at the Abbey. 

AZ Alpha Chapter House Corporation
Spring 2021
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Heritage Club
$250,000 or More
AZ Alpha Undergraduates

Century Club
$100,000-$249,999
Pamela Turbeville ‘69
Weasie Yeiser McAlpin ‘70
Heather Henricks Lenkin ‘72
Kathleen Caldwell Kleinman ‘81
 
Angel Club
$50,000-$99,999
Susan Todd Chester ‘64
Helen Wertheim ‘81
 
Arrow Club
$25,000-$49,999
Gwendolyn Weiner ‘61
Jane Landreth Russell ‘62
Susan Shook Hagenah ‘66
Diane Pride Derr ‘13
 
Crest Club
$10,000-$24,999
Fanchon Leppla Bartow Iglehart ’47
Mary Lynch Calihan ’66
Dede Wild Leber ’66
Cece Bartow Derickson ’69
Jeannie Bartow Hartman ‘79
Bimi Huebner ’80, NM Beta
Elizabeth Bender Witt ‘86
 
Halo Club
$5,000-$9,999
Gaeel Morrison Beaham ‘58 
Sally Schulz Ross ‘59 
Sandra Rutherford ‘64 
Carolyn Dinner Zecca Ferris ‘64 
Barbara Pratt Alf ‘65 
Kathleen Graham Van Boven ‘65 

Julia Buckingham Edelmann ‘80 
Susan Douthit Austin ‘80 
Melinda Pendleton Adamson ‘81 
Leslie Withers Righetti ‘82 
LaDonna Hopper Aronoff ‘83 
Jill Gordon Ganem ‘83 
Lucine Tatosian Nersesian ‘83 
Heather Haugland Webb ‘87 
Kelly Martin McLaughlin ‘88 
Megan Cavenaugh Wood ‘89 
Jennifer Mahon Harris ‘90 
Cynthia Curtis Dean ‘93 
Centennial Committee 
 
Cookie Shine Club
$2,500-$4,999
Mary Patience Rood Sanford ‘44 
Kathleen Hinkle Will ‘58 
Molly Keil Hynes ‘62 
Pamela Schumacher Gradinger ‘63 
Marcia White Hughes ‘64 
Brenda Smart Viner ‘69 
Suzanne Barrett Robert ‘70 
Nancy Rehling Wright ‘71 
Jennifer Burk Hassey ‘74 
Jeannie Bartow-Hartman ‘79 
Bridget Bramsen Hanger ‘82 
Caroline Daly Fief ‘88 
Christine Allen Jones ‘91 
Heather Wilson Miller ‘92, NM Beta 
Briana Luce Volpe ‘02 
 
Ring Ching Club
$1,000-$2,499
Marilyn Wilson Skelly ‘52 
Ricki Farquhar Lundstrom ‘57 
Margie Crissey Darling ‘59 
Lynne Vanerka Jackson ‘59 
Elizabeth (Liddy) Landram Roepke ‘59 
Julie Neely Warren ‘59 
Margaret Greeley Kurtin ‘60 
Laura Collings Little ‘60 

Patricia Butler Winther ‘60 
Victoria Stillman Withers ‘60 
Jan DuPlain ‘61 
Joyanne Wolf Paquette ‘61 
Patti Cohn Purves ‘61 
Elizabeth Wilmer Sexson ‘61 
Gail Price Grossetta ‘62 
Ann Frost Bailey ‘63 
Elaine E.E. Moe ‘63 
Sidney Hawkins Fay ‘64 
Kathryn Jane Wild ‘64 
Susi Neubauer Dettman ‘65 
Marcia Liggitt Rothschild ‘65 
Riska Platt Wanago ‘65 
Pamela Cohn Greer ‘66 
Deborah Gibson Marvel ‘68 
Laura Smith Borsch ‘69 
Melissa Bramsen Todd ‘69 
Pamela Azar Hunsaker ‘70 
Christy Power Honkanen ‘73 
Barbara Hall Peck ‘74
Sharon C Reed ‘74 
Kim Ashby Rosborough ‘74 
Dana Steenhof Mahoney ‘75 
Donna DiDio Cochran ‘77 
Laura Geras Kasbeer ‘82 
Margo Mazzocco Koval ‘82 
Legia Rillos Oswald ‘83 
Mary Phalon ‘83
Susan Butterfly Butterfly-Ebert ‘84 
Karen Kampe Sheppard ‘86 
Jody Crum Bays ‘87 
Kara Kindermann Kennedy ‘88 
Molly McDonald King ‘91 
Kendall Aliment Ostrow ‘03 
Melinda Burke ‘16 
Brooke Ann Miller ‘18 
Shirley Morrow Grieme 
Marshall Foundation 
Jenny and Mike Roben 

Note: we have a large number of donors who have contributed under $1,000. 
Every gift makes a difference!

Wall of 
  Giving

Az Alpha House Campaign A very special thank you to all the donors who have made a difference and 
allowed us to renovate much of the Chapter House. However, we still have 
$100,000+ in renovations we need to complete plus we are carrying a significant 
amount of debt that we would like to pay off. If you are in a position to join your sisters 
who supported the campaign and make a contribution, please contact Matt Noble at
matt.noble@fmgtucson.com or 520-990-3250. 

Learn more here: https://pibetaphiuaalumnae.org/campaign-brochure-pledge-form. 
Donors can contribute one-time gifts or make a pledge for up to 5-years.

Celebrating 100 Years of AZ Alpha…
Angels Taking Aim for the Next 100 Years

Pi Beta Phi
University of Arizona
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Named 
  Gifts

All the donors in the table to the 
right will have their name placed 

on an Arrow signifying their 
naming of that area/room. 

If you would like to consider a 
naming opportunity, please 

contact Matt Noble at  
matt.noble@fmgtucson.com 

or 520-990-3250. 

Legacy
   Room 

Bartow Family
Ruth Roby Leppla AZ A ‘19
Fanchon Leppla Bartow Iglehart AZ A ‘47
Cece Bartow Derickson AZ A ‘69
Jeannie Bartow Hartman AZ A ‘79
Debbie Derickson Dalesandro AZ G ‘97
Alyssa Gillaugh Ahern AZ G ‘09
Nicole Iglehart AZ A ‘11
Haley Bartow Hartman LA A ‘15

Russell Family
Virginia Middleton Landreth TX A ‘36
Lynda Landreth Shropshire TX A ‘60
Jane Landrith Russell AZ A ‘62
Shelley Russell Daniell AZ A ‘92

“Wild” Sisters
Kathryn Jane Wild AZ A ‘64
Dede Wild Leber AZ A ‘66
Barbara Wild Garcia AZ A ‘67
MaryJane Wild Turner AZ A ‘69

AREA/ROOM DONOR MIN. GIFT

Dining Room                                      Sisters of the 60’s                                           $250,000

Reading Room/Library                      Pamela J. Turbeville ‘69                                 $100,000

Front Courtyard                                Heather Henricks Lenkin ‘72
Weasie Yeiser McAlpin

                         
$100,000

Kitchen                                               Kathleen Caldwell Kleinman ‘81 100,000

Sleeping Porch                                 2017-21 Undergraduates $75,000

The Bistro/Kitchenette                    2017-21 Undergraduates $50,000

TV Lounge                                           Robbie’s Reunion Sisters $50,000

Heritage Room                                    2017-21 Undergraduates $50,000

House Director Apartment                 Helen Jeanette Wertheim ‘81 $50,000

The Lift                                               Available $30,000

Foyer                                                   Available $25,000

Executive Suite                                   Susan Todd Chester ‘64 $25,000

Glamour Zones (2)                             Available $20,000

Launderette                                        Diane Pride Derr ‘13 $20,000

4-Person Day Room (4)                       

Jen Mahon Harris ‘90 (#13)
Kelly Martin McLaughlin ‘88 (#13)

NMC ‘93 (#13)
Available (One Space in #13)

Kathleen Flanagan Hixon ’60 (#15)
Laura Collings Little ’60 (#15)

Suzanne Cutler Nichols ’60 (#15)
Gwendolyn Weiner ’61 (#15)

Susan Shook Hagenah ’66 (#16)
Kathleen Graham VanBoven ’65 (#16)                       

$20,000

3-Person Day Room                                     

Jill Gordon Ganem ’83 (#1) 
Lucine Tatosian Nersesian ’83 (#1

Leslie Withers Righetti ’82 (#1)
Gaeel Morrison Beaham ’58 (#4)
Leslie Vanerka Jackson ’59 (#4)

Sally Schulz Ross ’59 (#4)
Barbara Pratt Alf ’65 (#6)                                

    Carolyn Dinner Zecca-Ferris ’64 (#6)
 Sandra Rutherford ’64 (#6)

Available (Room #2, #3, #5, #8, #9, 
#10, #11, #12, and #14)

$15,000

Legacy Lounge **                      

Cece Bartow Derickson ’69
Jeannie Bartow Hartman ‘79

   Fanchon Leppla Bartow Iglehart ‘47
DeDe Wild Leber ’66

Jane Landreth Russell ‘62

$10,000

Upstairs ADA Bathroom                        Mary Lynch Calihan ’66 $10,000

Downstairs ADA Guest Bathroom                                                   Bimi Lane Huebner ‘80 10,000

Admin. Office/Career Center                                               Betsy Bender Witt ’86
Kate Witt AL B ‘17 $10,000

Flower Gardens/Planter Walls* (5)    Heather Haugland Webb ‘87                         $5,000

President’s Room*                                                                        

Mindy Pendleton Adamson ’81                                                             
LaDonna Hopper Aronoff ‘83

  Susan Douthit Austin ‘80
   Shelley Russell Daniell ‘92

Jane Landreth Russell ‘62                           
     Megan Cavenaugh Wood ‘89                                                                                                                  

$5,000

Az Alpha

# One donor of $15,000, two of $7,500 or three 
of $5,000 to name the room
*Per Individual Donation 
(each get their own arrow)

**Per Family Group (unlimited number of 
family donors; each get their own arrow)
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STAY UP-TO-DATE
on Social Media!

WEBSITE
https://pibetaphiuaalumnae.org

AZ ALPHA ALUMNAE FACEBOOK
https://www.facebook.com/azalphapibetaphi/

TUCSON ALUMNI CLUB FACEBOOK
https://www.facebook.com/tucsonalumnaeofpibetaphi/

ARIZONA ALPHA UNDERGRADUATE INSTAGRAM
https://www.instagram.com/az_pibetaphi/

AZ ALPHA CHC INSTAGRAM
https://www.instagram.com/uapi.betaphi/

LINKEDIN 
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/13586585/


